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28 October 2016 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Public gallery to reopen Monday 31 October 2016 
 
The Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC)wishes to inform the media and the 
general public that access tothe public gallery of the main courtroom will be reopenedas of Monday 31 
October 2016. Access will be granted through the normal public entrance. 
 
Having closed the public entrance for three weeks due to flooding after heavy rains in early October, the 
ECCC is in now in a position to continue receiving visitors to the hearings in Case 002/02.  
 
Visitors should be aware that parking availability continues to be limited at the court. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 

 


